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I prefer vote by mail. It can be done at my convenience and I don't have to stand in a 

line for who knows how long to cast my ballot. 

 

Oregon has had vote by mail for years and those of us who vote in every election are 

more inclined to vote BECAUSE we can do so any time after the ballot arrives in our 

mailbox. Please KEEP IT THIS WAY. 


